
 

 

“Sunsites-Pearce Fire District is an Equal Opportunity Provider and Employer.”  

PUBLIC NOTICE 

SUNSITES-PEARCE FIRE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD 

 

 
Board members of the Sunsites-Pearce Fire District will be attending the Annual 
Arizona Fire District Association conference in Laughlin, NV, from January14 – 17, 
2016, for training. 
 
No voting or discussing of official fire district business will be conducted during 
this time. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Josh Steinberg, Fire Chief 
Sunsites-Pearce Fire District 


